
From:  

Rowan O’Connor  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Our first priority as a community in Portland should be the environment. We are putting money towards 
freeways when we could put money towards a more enjoyable experience on public transport, getting 
more people to use that instead. Not only is the environment the most important priority, but there 
needs to be a handle on the people already driving on Portland freeways before giving them more space 
to speed 20+ mph and maneuver through traffic like it’s a video game. People without license plates go 
unchecked, people cut people off for no reason, and there is no one to enforce that behavior. Adding 
more to our freeways just adds more playability with these people who think driving is a video game.  

 


